
Wiltshire Council  
 
Section 14(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 
  
Temporary introduction of 40mph Speed Limit: Various Roads (Part), Winterbourne 
Stoke and Shrewton (Ref: TTRO 9330)  
 
Notice is hereby given that the Wiltshire Council has made an Order to temporarily introduce 
a 40mph speed restriction on the following length of road:  
 
A) B3083 (Part), Winterbourne Stoke; from a point 160m north of its junction with A303 for 
a distance of approximately 200m in a northerly direction. 
 
B) B3083 (Part), Winterbourne Stoke; from its junction with Cherry Lodge Access for a 
distance of approximately 200m in a southerly direction. 
 
C) B3086 (Part), Shrewton; from its junction with The Packway for a distance of 
approximately 300m in a southerly direction. 
 
D) A360 (Part), Winterbourne Stoke; from a point 500m north of its junction with A303 for a 
distance of approximately 300m in a northerly direction. 
 
E) A360 (Part), Winterbourne Stoke; from its junction with A303 for a distance of 
approximately 300m in a southerly direction. 
 
To enable: Octavius Infrastructure to facilitate safe access/egress of works traffic from work 
area. 
 
The speed restrictions will be clearly indicated by traffic signs. 
 
This speed limit restrictions will come into operation on 25 March 2024 and will be required 
until 25 September 2025. It is anticipated that the works will take the stated duration to 
complete depending upon weather conditions.  The Order will have a maximum duration of 
18 months.  
 
For further information regarding these works please contact HW Martin on behalf of 
Octavius Infrastructure on 07736597284. 
 
Sustainable Transport Group, County Hall, Bythesea Road, Trowbridge BA14 8JN 
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